
Mr. K. Dee.kins 

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
OFFICE OF THE CHI EF OF STAFF 

UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 

21 March 1949 

Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth , Texas 

Dear Mr. Deakins: 

In the absence of General Vandenberg from the city, I 
have taken the liberty of opening your letter of March 16th. 
I know that he would want me to extend his sincere thanks to 
Mr. Carter and to you for forwarding them to him. Your pho­
tographer did a swell job , and I know that each one of the 
photographs will serve to remjnd the General of what was to 
him a very enjoyable occasion. 

Sincerely~4. 
WHITE , Jr. 

Lt. Colonel, USAF 
Aide to the c/s, USAF 


